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Fritz Fuchs <fritz34@verizon.net>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 2:18 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
New rules.

Gentlemen
The proposed rule change lowering Forex leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 would make forex trading nearly
impossible for those of us who do it for fun with a relatively small account. You would do a better service by
regulating the type of advertizing that is being done.
Fritz Fuchs


